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  Interim Committee weeks have come to

an end and we're ready to welcome the

2023 Legislative Session on March 7th!




In February, the Florida Legislature

convened in Special Session where we

passed Senate Bill 2-B which will

provide emergency loan funding to

communities impacted by Hurricanes

Ian and Nicole. 




We also passed Senate Bill 8-B  which

removes from Florida Statutes

provisions that are already addressed in,

or more restrictive than, NCAA rules

governing the compensation for the use

of a student-athlete’s Name, Image, and

Likeness.




Thank you to everyone who visited

throughout February's committee

weeks. It's always a pleasure seeing

everyone and learning about what our

communities need around Florida. 




Sincerely,
Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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Enjoyed speaking to Javier Romero on
Univision 23's Contigo. In this edition we
covered the upcoming Legislative Session

which begins March 7th. Thank you Javier
and Univision for having me.



Honored to receive the 2022 A+ Policy
Champion Award from Americans for

Prosperity. Thank you for your kindness
and for recognizing my work in fighting

for all Floridians.



Florida Keys Day!
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